Announcement Sheet
March 7, 2012
126th School Day


Any Junior or Senior interested in taking Physics next year need to go by guidance and see Ms. Hardin.

JV Cheerleaders will meet after school today to turn in uniforms.

Debate Club will meet after school Thursday in A6.

Students who are interested in taking Yearbook next year should pick up applications in Mrs. Hanson's room, B4. Completed applications are due by Monday, March 19th.

Any junior who took Allied Health Science I last semester and is planning to take Nursing Fundamentals next year needs to pick up an application from Mrs. Kuykendall.  Applications are due March 16.

The Town of Canton will be accepting applications for summer employment until March 30th. Applications can be picked up in the front office but must be turned in to the Town Hall. Applicants for the Lifeguard position must have a current Lifeguard and CPR Certificate.

There will be a DECA meeting after school on Thursday to discuss some
important chapter business and share photos and videos with you from
our state competition experience!  Don't miss it!

There will be a meeting for the National Honors Society “ Community Beautification Committee” on Thursday morning at 7:45 in Mrs. McCalls room. You will be discussing upcoming opportunities to fulfill service requirements.

During the next two weeks the Senior Class Officers will be sponsoring an “Art Drive” to benefit Mission Children’s Hospital. All students are encouraged to bring NEW art supplies to their first period. The first period who collects the most supplies will receive a reward. If you have any questions please see an officer or your first period teacher.

Please dismiss the JV softball team at 2:10 today.

Please dismiss the golf team at 1:15 today.

Guidance Dept. Announcement: (Please read these to your classes, especially seniors)

Scholarships of $7,500 await 25 outstanding SCHOLAR ATHLETES in grade 12 nationwide.  If you are a star both in the classroom and on the field, the Scholar Athlete Milk Moustache of the Year Award Program may be for you!  The March 19 deadline is approaching fast, so check out your Senior Newsletter or see your counselor about how to apply online!

Seniors:  The State Employees Credit Union "People Helping People" scholarship is now available in Guidance.  This is a $10,000 scholarship that will be awarded to a Pisgah student.  Every senior should consider applying!!

Seniors:  Please remember that Haywood County Schools Foundation scholarships information is available online.  Deadline is March 23, but there are many steps to the application process so applicants really need to start now!  Come by the counseling center if you have any questions!

Any JUNIOR interested in a free, week-long trip to Washington, D.C. should come by the counseling center for information about the Haywood Electric Membership Corporation Rural Electric Youth Tour June 16-22, 2012. Students visit historic monuments and museums, see our nation's government in action, and have the opportunity to meet more than 1000 students from across the country!  Application deadline is March 15!

TEACHERS:

CAFETERIA:  March 5- March 9
1st Lunch    Riddle and Cragg
2nd Lunch    Birthright and Harvey
3rd Lunch    H. Morgan and Kruk

State Health Plan Annual Enrollment will be from March 19-30. Make sure you check your e-mail for information.
